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NEW YEAR PRESENTS FOR CHILDREN AT THE "DRINKA PAVLOVIĆ"
HOME AND THE ZVEČANSKA INPATIENT WAD

The President of the Belgrade Municipality of Savski venac Irena Vujović, along
with Vesna Ružičić, Senior Manager for Commercial Affairs at the Company,
handed out New Year’s gifts to children without parental care from the "Drinka
Pavlović" Home and the Zvečanska Inpatient Ward.

The children were presented with gifts at the King Petar I Karađorđević home on
Senjak accompanied by an appropriate program with a concert and animators who,
in addition to the gifts, brought some joy to the children.

The President of Savski venac stated that the Municipality, in cooperation with the
company "LUKOIL SERBIA", organized gift distribution for the children: "I would
like to thank the company "LUKOIL" for recognizing the needs of the children and
for taking part in such an activity. I hope that other companies will choose to go
this way as well."

As she pointed out, they are working very hard, within the Municipality of Savski
venac, to look after the interests of all children and stated that they had also handed
out gifts to children at the Institute for Oncology yesterday. Irena Vujović
announced that the Municipality has planned many New Year’s activities for its
youngest citizens and that they would continue to listen to the citizens' needs,
improve their service and look after its young.

Psychologist and coordinator of the Zvečanska Inpatient Ward, Miloš Stanković,
thanked the Municipality and the Company for its support, as well as the attention
paid to the children.

Vesna Ružičić, Senior Manager for Commercial Affairs at "LUKOIL SERBIA" AD
thanked the Municipality of Savski venac on its cooperation in organizing this
beautiful event and stressed that: "As a socially responsible company, "LUKOIL
SERBIA", is aware of the need to invest in the future and in this sense actively takes
part in activities related to the needs of children and the youngest members of
society, not only in Belgrade but also throughout Serbia. We will stay on this path
and continue to take part in similar activities," Vesna Ružičić said.


